

September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 12 Parent Welcome Evening - 7 to 8pm, Wednesday 17th September

We are delighted your child has chosen to study in the Sixth Form at RGS and we hope that they are settling into their new routine in Year 12. We'd also like to extend a warm welcome to any parents of students who are new to the school.

We hope that all students have a successful two years studying in the Sixth Form and make use of all the opportunities, both academic and co-curricular, that are available to them.

We would like to invite parents to the Year 12 Induction Evening on Wednesday 17th September at 7pm in the Queen's Hall. This will begin with a presentation of information about the Sixth Form and advice on how to support your child throughout this next stage of their education. You will have the opportunity to meet key members of staff who will be on hand to answer any questions you may have after the presentation has ended.

Please note that unfortunately, we cannot accommodate Year 12 students attending the evening due to limited capacity in the Queen's Hall. We look forward to welcoming you on the night.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Grant Sheehan Director of Sixth Form Mr David Gallagher Head of Year 12